

August 2, 1993

Dean Burns KNLA and KRSN 400 North Mesa Road Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544

Dear Mr. Burns:

Please announce over Radio Stations KNLA and KRSN, between 7:00 AM and 6:00 PM, Friday through Thursday (August 2 through August 5, 1993), the following public service announcement:

The New Mexico Environment Department is proposing that the Department of Energy and Los Alamos National Laboratory be granted a Resource Conservation and Recovery Act Permit to operate a Hydrothermal Processing Unit.

Copies of the Draft Permit are available for review at the offices of the New Mexico Environment Department, Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau, at 525 Camino de los Marquez, Santa Fe, New Mexico and at the Environmental Restoration Community Reading Room, 1450 Central Avenue, Suite 101, Los Alamos, New Mexico.

If you have comments on this Draft Permit or you feel that a public hearing should be held, contact Carl Stubbs at (505) 827-4308 or write to the New Mexico Environment Department at P.O. Box 26110, Santa Fe, New Mexico no later than September 15, 1993.

If there are charges for this service, please make the announcement only once. If there are no charges, we would appreciate as many announce beyond the initial one as you may find suitable. Please submit a certificate of the date(s) and time(s) of the announcements and any bill to:

Ms. Suzanne Lopez Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau New Mexico Environment Department 525 Camino de los Marquez Santa Fe, New Mexico, 87502

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Carl Stubbs of my staff at (505) 827-4308.



Mr. Dean Burns August 2, 1993 Page 2

Sincerely,

Barbara Hoditschek Program Manager RCRA Permit Section Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau

Enclosure.

xc: File Red